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September 22, 2014 19:00 

Meeting called to order by Jim Dolloff 

Five members present;   Chad N, Steve T. Ethan St. Jason B, and Howard B, 

 

We are making great progress with the Safety Works list. 

We still need completed W-4ME and I-9 forms, the deadline is Oct. 31st. If help is needed, please contact 

me or Debbie at the Town Office.  

There will be ground ladder testing Oct. 17th 2014 

Ladder 5 will be taken to Greenwood Dec. 8th 2014 for testing and have the outrigger repaired  

A reminder that on any call, the first person on scene is in command until command is turned over to an 

officer.  

We are currently working on a grant for a new forestry unit.  

Upcoming Training; Oct 8th there will be a live burn at the town garage. 

 

Meeting adjourned   21:30 

Next meeting Oct. 27th at Station 3 
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